Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
September 2008 Report

On-Site Assistance – (11) High Schools
(0) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	Central (Burlington) HS

Crescent City HS

DeKalb HS

Hampshire HS

Hinckley Big-Rock HS

Indian Creek HS

	Iroquois West HS

Kirkland HS

LeRoy HS

Tri-Valley HS
Watseka HS



Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 5   Participants – 205
· Ag History Expo (Present mAGic Soil, Plant, Machines), Chanute AFB, Rantoul – 65
· Kishwaukee Reporter Workshop/IAVAT Workshop, Kishwaukee College, Malta – 30
· Joliet Reporter Workshop/IAVAT Workshop, JJC, Joliet – 35 

· Oswego & Oswego East HS Officer Retreat, Pizza Hut, Montgomery – 13
· ISU College of Ag Career Fair booth, Bone Student Center, Normal – 62

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 6
· District 2 FFA STAR Conference, JJC, Joliet
· Harvard Advisory Committee Startup Meeting, Harvard HS, Harvard

· Ford/Iroquois AITC Coalition Startup Meeting, F/I Extension Office, Onarga
· DeKalb HS New Building Design Committee Meeting, DeKalb HS, DeKalb

· Champaign/Ford ROE Staff Meeting, I-Hotel, Urbana

· IL AITC Coordinator Fall Conference, Interstate Center, Bloomington

Other Activities

· Prepared presentation for IAVAT Reporter Workshop meetings.
· Prepared AgEd Website Summary document of Site Update Responsibilities for revision.

· Prepared display for National FFA Convention

· Updated IFGA Practice Problem and Practice Key

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2279
Commentary

September was a very busy month, but things are progressing well in District 2. I am excited that Dekalb administration gave the ag department a say in the design of their facilities, Ford/Iroquois is working to begin their Ag Literacy coalition grant process, courses are going well at Gardner South Wilmington, and I look forward to the website revision that will be finalized in July ’09.  As I continue to remind teachers that they are the best recruiters of Ag Ed candidates, I keep searching for ways to spread the word to potential new candidates at universities. Our presence at the ISU Ag Career Fair was good exposure.












